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Lions of BC Hearing Conservation Society Committee Report  
By: PCC Surinder Gahir 
 
CC Al and Council member’s greetings and a happy new year.  
 
All Lions clubs are having meetings and doing projects differently because of COVID-19. We are 
still getting requests for hearing aids and are happy to provide them.  
 
Our purpose is to provide a one of a kind service to our communities; making it easier to 
communicate with one another and making life a little better for those who cannot afford hearing 
aids. 
 
Our goal this year is to increase communication between our Lions Clubs and Lions of BC 
Hearing Conservation Society. We would like to see all Lions Clubs have a hearing Aid program 
in their communities. 
 
We have a great awards program for deserving Lions; the Meade Sutherland Fellowship Award 
for $500 and the Society Fellowship Award for $50. Lions clubs can order these for deserving 
Lions.   
  
My friends we remain deeply grateful for all your help and donations. For more information 
please contact me at governor.gahir@gmail.com   or Bob Jones at lions.bc.hearing@gmail.com 
  
I want to thank all the Lions Clubs, District Governors, Zone Chairpersons, and the Hearing 
Chairs for supporting and promoting this great organization.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
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